The Big Park Regional Coordinating Council was incorporated in 1996 to promote the best interests of residents, property owners and businesses in the Big Park/Village of Oak Creek community. The Council includes representatives from homeowners associations and local enterprises. We discuss issues and share information. Where appropriate, we provide input to County, State and Federal agencies. We do not have formal authority but we can influence decisions that affect the livability of our community.  The Council is a 501(C)6 Arizona corporation.

The Council meets monthly on the second Thursday of the month at 9 AM. Currently the meetings are being held via Zoom but will soon be transitioning to a hybrid type meeting that will allow in person attendance. 

You can sign up for information on meetings and other notices on the web site. www.bigparkcouncil.org. Information on what has transpired on past meetings is also available on the web site.

The majority of April’s meeting concerned final updates to the Council's By-laws.   

Other items:
· There is a push to expand our VOC library by moving into the old Big Park School to supply more services including books on site to check out.
· The Forest Service has added 2 new trails in our neighborhood
· The Little Rock Trail and the Rabbit Ears Trail can both be accessed from the Big Park Loop Trail if you want to check them out. There are trail signs but no publications yet.
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